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Washington, D.C.,
December 8, 1921,

Hon. Hubert Vork,
Pirst Asst. Postmaster General,
Washington, D.C,.

My dear Dr. Work:

Replying to your letter of recent
date, asking for a recommendation in the case of
the post office of Jayuya, Porto Rico, which of-
fice was raised from the fourth class to the
third elass, I beg to recommend that the present
incumbent in that office, Jose Tomas Nieves, be
appointed to fill this position.

I understend, from what the poet of-
fice inspector at Porto Rico has told me, that
this man is a good postmaster, attentive to bhusi-
ness, and therefore deserving to be taken care of
in this raise.

Respectfully,

Republican National Committeeman
for Porto Rico.



